
	

	

	

HARE	TODAY	

Celebrating	50	Years	

Colombia	
  

We have an opportunity to travel back to Colombia in September 2018 
with our Pastor John Parker of Summit Church, Orlando FL. We hope to 
travel to areas where we ministered as well as visit tribal works to see 
first hand what God is doing in Colombia today. Pray with us for safe 
travel, good health and funds needed to make this next trip. 	

If you would like to give to this project visit: 	
https://ethnos360.org/missionaries/macon-and-katy-hare	

Or send gifts to:	
Macon and Katy	
Ethnos360 	
312 W First St 	
Sanford, FL 32771-1231 

Thank You, Macon & Katy	

	

Visit Macon Hare on Facebook and read about our anniversary adventure: 
Lost Keys in the Wild Everglades! We can’t believe we were searching the 
ground for keys in gator, python and panther country! Make sure you get our 
regular email updates. Subscribe to macon_hare@ntm.org 

Macon & Katy Hare                           406 Greenland Ct, Sanford, FL 32771		

FAMILY	
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Katy and I celebrated our anniversary on 
January 20th.  Thank you for standing by us 
and serving the Lord with us over these 50 
years. Praise! We have 48 years in ministry 

and are still going strong.  
Thank you for being our partners	

Son, Jeremy to flies for United Airlines out of Guam 
but he is hoping to move soon back to the USA 
mainland where he can be closer to his girls. 
 Natania, 14 and Thalia, 10, live in Miami with their 
Mom, during the school year.	

Daughter, Aleyda visited Florida over Thanksgiving 
and we are looking forward to seeing her again over 
Spring Break.  Pray she can find a small house with 
fenced property within her budget and close to the 
high school where she teaches.	

We are anticipating the birth of another grandchild in 
June 2018! Allyn and Jessica Westerman are 
expecting another baby. Connie is 12 and Allystair 
will be 1 year when the new baby arrives. Allystair is 
doing great after his two open-heart surgeries and 
growing strong. However, he will need additional 
surgeries as he grows to repair his pulmonary valve. 
Pray for the Westerman family, for a healthy new 
baby, for financial needs with their growing family, a 
better job for Allyn and safe future surgeries for 
Allystair.	

Dear Friends,


